
	
  

 

To all of my clients, co-workers, associates, suppliers, friends and family: 

After more than 20 years and many incredible experiences and opportunities, being 
involved in the creative process of bringing living spaces into updated spaces, reflecting 
your dreams, I will be winding things down a few notches at Dzignit, to a consultation 
based business as of March 31, 2013. 

It is time for me to take a break and spend some extra time with my husband, who is 
retiring.  For a few months; approximately April through September of 2013, Lou and I will 
be traveling.  Upon my return from this sabbatical, I will no longer be working on full plan 
sets for construction and permit submittal for remodels or additions.  I will be available 
for consultations on a limited basis upon request. 

I want to take this opportunity to personally thank all of you for the years of support and 
the amazing opportunities you have given me to stretch my creative side and see the 
outcome of all or our visions together for your homes and projects.  I also want to send 
out a special Thank You to my children; Alexander and Jessica for your incredible patience 
and support of Dzignit during the majority of your lives.  Without the motivation derived 
from my responsibility of raising you, I may not have pushed myself to build Dzignit into 
the successful and award winning company it has become. 

While I look forward to a new and exciting chapter in my life, it is an emotional time for 
me and I will miss the many personal and professional relationships that I have been 
fortunate to have developed on behalf of Dzignit (which seems to be an entity unto 
itselfJ). 

If there is any information from a project I have worked on for or with you that you would 
like to have in hand, please let me know and I will make arrangements to get it to you; if 
not before April 2013, then upon my return. 

While coming to this decision, I have made arrangements with other associates to connect 
you with when and if you have further design service needs in the future, either for 
yourself or your friends.  Any one of these professionals, I believe, will take great care of 
you and your homes.  I am including their contact information below. 

Thank you once again for all of the enrichment you have brought to my life. 

Warmest wishes to all, 

Patrice-Greene-Haggerty 

 

 



	
  

 

REFERRALS TO OTHER PROFESSIONALS 

 

FOR RESIDENTIAL DESIGN: 

STUDIO 3: BESS WIERSEMA.  408-292-3252, http://www.studio3design.com/ 

CHARLES HOLMAN DESIGN:  CHARLIE HOLMAN. 650-747-0769 

MAGDALENA BOGART INTERIORS: 408-781-2589. 
http://magdalenabogartinteriors.com/ 

SUSTAINABLE HOME: KIRSTEN FLYNN: 650-855-9476 
http://www.sustainablehome.com/ 

ALISON WHITTAKER DESIGN; ALISON WHITTAKER: 408-358-8988. 
http://www.alisonwhittakerdesign.com/ 

ESSENTIAL KITCHEN DESIGN: CHRIS GRIMM: 408-899-4478 
http://www.essentialkitchendesign.com/ 

THE FOX DEN: LUBA FOX-ALEXANDER: 408-832-6103 

REVIRESCO DESIGN: MARY ANN McEWAN; 408-867-5076 

SHIRLEY LO DESIGN: SHIRLEY LO:  650-325-7230. http://www.shirleylo.com/ 

 

FOR LANDSCAPE DESIGN: 

EXPRESS GARDEN DESIGN: JULIE ORR. 650-468-8020. 
http://www.julieorrdesign.com/contact 

PLANT, ETC.: DANA CARROLL: 408-732-7237 

CATHERINE L. KAUER: 408-202-9168, 831-726-2340. 
http://kauerdesign.com/contact_us 

 

 


